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Comment - First question, why have you waited so long for this? Oct 1st was the date for the exchanges to 
open! You're behind. Medicaid in Virginia covers poor children and the disabled. Hundreds of thousands of 
others have no coverage and are either students, those making minimum wage or maybe not even 
employed. A visit to the ER puts a huge strain on the system if they can't pay their bill. People need this 
option, and they need to be covered. Healthy people = healthy communities.
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